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Tara, a domestic helper is out of Job due to COVID 19 
pandemic. Being a widow she struggles to feed her minor 
son and daughter. She is out of words when she received 

the food kits that sustains her family during these hard 
times. (Sealdah Koley Market, Kolkata)



Aleesha & Albin are 
siblings, they have high 

dreams. Aleesha wants to 
become a scientist. Their 

parents are ill and 
struggle to raise them. 
Recently a kind donor 
reached out to support 

these adorable kids. Now 
Aleesha has hope that 

her dreams would come 
true. Both are enrolled 

under the Indian 
Certificate of Secondary 

Educations (ICSE) 
Syllabus.

Rising Stars are 
thankful for the 

study tables and 
chairs that are 
being handed 

over to them by 
compassionate 

donors. 



Inspector of Police, Shri Prithi 
Raj receiving COVID 19 
personal protective items 

from FOARA Volunteer Shri 
Jackson (SI, Control Room, 

Trivandrum) 
We salute all Kerala Police 

officials for their selfless 
service to the society at large 

during this pandemic.



From the Director’s Desk 
Dear Partners, 

Together we are facing a truly unprecedented situation. The global coronavirus pandemic is 
affecting  millions of families, businesses, communities, and our way of life. During this time, I 
wanted to reach out and update you on how we’re approaching the situation at Foara. 

During this time, we are distributing food kits through our Food For The Hungry program which 
supports communities in Kerala, Chennai, Bangalore and Kolkata. We were able to support 
children from some very poor financial backgrounds helping make their schooling possible 
through our Rising Star Program. Through the Arms of Mercy program we were able to 
distribute several COVID 19 personal protective items. 

We have an amazing team of staff and volunteers working faithfully to make a difference. This 
moment reminds us that we are all connected like never before. We’re called upon to be our best selves, with patience, 
understanding and compassion. 

Thank you to all our donors for your continued support. As we go forward, we’ll be sure to keep you updated, and know that 
we always value your comments, ideas and feedback. 

Thank you! 
Dr. Joyce Koshy 

+91 6238-594090  mail@foara.org  www.foara.org 
FOARA, PO Box 811, Kowdiar,  

Thiruvananthapuram, Kerala State, INDIA 695003

For donations please use the following bank current account mentioning the program you 
would love to support 

FOARA Bank A/c # 5914000100008280 
IFSC Code: PUNB0591400 

 Punjab National Bank, Kowdiar, 
Thiruvananthapuram, Kerala State, INDIA 695003 
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